
ITINERARY

2:30 PM	    Shuttle to the National Portrait Gallery
	      departs the Army Navy Country Club
5:00 PM     Cocktail Reception

6:00 PM     Annual Members’ Meeting 			 
     	      with guest speaker GEN Peter Chiarelli 	
	      and honored guest Ross Perot	
   	
7:15 PM     Dinner

Valet Parking will be available beginning at 2:15 PM 
outside the entrance to the Army Navy Country Club.

EVENT



General Peter Chiarelli, USA-Ret., was appointed the Chief  
Executive Officer of  ONE MIND in 2012. He is a retired 
General with almost 40 years of  experience. As the 32nd 
Army Vice Chief  of  Staff, Chiarelli was responsible for the 
day-to-day operations of  the Army and its 1.1 million active 
and reserve Soldiers. This included the oversight of  many 
of  the Army’s R&D programs, and the implementation of  
recommendations related to its behavioral health programs, 
specifically its Health Promotion, Risk Reduction and 
Suicide Prevention Program.

In 2013, Chiarelli received the Patriot Award, the 
Congressional Medal of  Honor Society’s highest honor for 
his dedication and ongoing efforts to help Soldiers, civilians 
and families suffering from the invisible wounds of  war.

GEN Peter W. Chiarelli
Chief  Executive Officer of  One Mind and Former Army Vice Chief  of  Staff

SpeakerGUEST



JOIN US...
for an exclusive tour of  the Smithsonian’s National Portrait Gallery 
in Washington, DC. Senior historian David Ward will lead members 
on a tour focusing on Civil War images and artifacts throughout the 
Museum that honors the Sesquicentennial of  the Civil War. 

Mr. Ward is the curator of  the exhibit One Life: Grant and Lee: “It 
is well that war is so terrible. . .” This special installation considers 
two lives that were intertwined during the Civil War. The rivalry 
between generals Ulysses S. Grant and Robert E. Lee is one of  the 
most memorable in American military history. In the way that each 
embodied the society for which they fought; their clash became a 
harbinger of  the evolution of  warfare in the 20th century.

Space on the tour is limited—Register early!

Photographs in the Carol M. Highsmith Archive, Library of  Congress, 
Prints and Photographs Division



As the Civil War Sesquicentennial comes to a close in 2015, 
the Army Historical Foundation is commemorating the Civil War at this 
year’s Annual Meeting.  The Civil War was the bloodiest event in American 
history, an event so significant that it helped define our country and tested 
our fortitude as a nation.
  
The Civil War ended 150 years ago in the spring of  1865.

• 9 April - Robert E. Lee’s surrenders to Ulysses S. Grant at 		
	 Appomattox Court House 
• 14 April - Abraham Lincoln is shot at Ford’s Theater and dies 		
	 the following day
• 13 May - Last battle of  the war fought at Palmito Ranch, TX 

The National Portrait Gallery is taking part in the commemorations for the 
150th anniversary of  the Civil War and the presidency of  Abraham Lincoln 
with a series of  exhibitions. Even though the National Portrait Gallery 
originally served as a patent office in 1840, during the Civil War, the building 
was used as a temporary barracks, and then was converted into a hospital 
and morgue following the battles of  Manassas, Antietam and Fredericksburg.

Please see reverse for information on an exclusive tour of  the Portrait Gallery.


